
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Prithvi Parthasarathy, 

 

Thank you so much for supporting Tree House Books and our Books in Every Home campaign 

with your donation of 194 books on November 10, 2020 as part of the Storyjourney.org and 

Read2DreamFoundation. Without you, we truly could not fulfill our goal of creating and 

sustaining a community of readers, writers, and thinkers. The books that you have so 

generously donated will find their way into the homes of families and children, changing lives 

through reading and mitigating the Philadelphia literacy crisis. 

 

It is our hope that you continue to walk with us to promote lifelong readership and access to 

high-quality books for every child. We have many ways you can continue to stay involved with 

Tree House Books: volunteer in our library, become a literacy coach, serve on a committee, or 

become a donor at ​http://www.treehousebooks.org/donate​! To figure out your next steps, 

contact ​emma@treehousebooks.org​.  
 

Thanks again Prithvi, we hope to see you soon! 

 

Best, 

 

Emma Goldstein 

 

Tree House Books: 15 Years of Growing & Sustaining a Community of Readers, Writers, & Thinkers 

Tree House Books is a 501 (c) 3 organization.  Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law.  

No goods or services were provided to you  in exchange for your contribution.  
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